
Our household in the cherry creek vista south neighborhood and in the impact zone of
centennial airport would like to express our support for the 150 study changes and 
the recommended improvements.  Limiting night flights, directing take-offs to the 
air space over cherry creek reservoir and insuring the pilots stay in their 
appropriate space when taking off are positive improvements for our neighbor hood 
that has experienced an increase in air traffic.  We are also in support of limiting
the airport to only the quietest jets (stage one or three?).  

This is a quality neighborhood with great schools, a good location for travel and 
well kept thoroughfares.  please help respect our rights to a safe and enjoyable 
neighborhood and home.

William and Margaret Hildenbrand


